
Hi Jack, 

 

Fixed-Local-Authority-Area-201801 document, showing areas we wish to cover under USO, can be 

released as NON confidential. Our Supplier Response Document, showing evidence of compliance, 

remains a confidential document and any attempts to redact sections leaves it very incomplete. 

 

Quickline were happy with the way you proposed regions and your thoughts on how USO providers 

would be selected, hence there is no additional document of our recommendations. 

 

If you require anything further to complete your publication, please let me know. 

 

Thank you 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Steve Gray 
 
Quickline Communications Limited 


